
Attention: DESM Students ENV 419



This is to inform you that those who are planning to take ENV 419 (Forest Management) in this semester (Fall 2014), they are requested to advise for the above course as soon as possible. 

Classes for ENV 419 will start from 21 September 2014 (Sunday) as scheduled. 

Please note that trips are mandatory for this course. NSU authority will not contribute on trips budget, students must bear the trips cost (at around Tk.10,000.00) by his/her own.

Chair, DESM
8 September 2014
